
  
   

  

 

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to the 

Heads of Mission accredited to Oslo and has the honour to inform them 

that the preventive measures imposed to limit the transmission of the 

coronavirus disease COVID-19 are extended through 20 April.  

 

As stated in the Prime Minister’s press conference on 7 April, the 

Norwegian authorities will aim for a gradual reopening of the Norwegian 

society after the Easter holidays.  

 

Border control, travel restrictions and quarantine measures will continue 

until further notice. Citizens are advised to avoid unneccessary travels, 

both abroad and inland. Quarantine of 14 days for individuals permitted to 

enter Norway from abroad is still in force.  

 

Frequent handwash and social distancing is still regarded as one of the 

most efficient ways of limiting the spread of the virus. All citizens must 

comply with these measures. People who experience symptoms of cold or 

flu must self-isolate. 

 

More detailed information may be found on the Government’s webpage 

https://www.regjeringen.no/en/aktuelt/norway-to-lift-covid-19-

restrictions-gradually-and-cautiously/id2697060/ and the webpage of the 

Norwegian Directorate of Health, 

https://helsenorge.no/coronavirus/events-and-activities. An English 

translation of the press release from April 7 is attached. 

 

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to 

renew to the Heads of Mission accredited to Oslo the assurance of its 

highest consideration.  

     

Oslo,  8 April 2020 
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